To Be A Student Assistant:

Student assistants are an important part of the function of the College of Science and Mathematics.  Student assistants help in the setup and maintenance of our labs.  The students involved learn additional skills not taught in the classes and gain valuable work experience.  Many of our former student assistants got jobs after graduation because of their lab experience here. 

If you are considering becoming a student assistant, here are a few things to consider:

1. Much of the work done is not very glamorous.  Washing glassware, cleaning tables, disposal of waste and similar tasks are the majority of the work.

2. Our student assistants are expected to be punctual and do the tasks assigned to them.  We have no replacement for no-shows or those who are late.  The labs require setup and takedown continually and clean up always needs to be done.  If you are juggling another job, family, and your studies, your time management will be important.  You will have 2 responsibilities - as a student and as a student assistant.  Both of those require you to manage your time properly:  Budgeting your time to allow for work without interfering with your studies.
3. As you gain experience, you may be given more responsibility as your skills improve. 

Requirements:

· Be a student taking at half time during the semester.

· Be in good academic standing, 3.0 GPA .

· Preference is given to science majors, but not necessary.  All majors are invited to apply.

There are no minimum hours to work.  The maximum hours are 20.  However, there is seldom that much work for any student to do.  Most of our students average 5-10 hours per week.  The pay is $7.25 per hour.  This is a program to increase your knowledge and understanding of lab practices while giving our department needed help.  If you are looking for a way to support yourself, I suggest you look elsewhere.  We can seldom provide enough hours for that.  

That being said you are welcome to apply.   After priority registration, we begin to look at the next semester to determine our needs and begin to fill the positions.  The more applications we have the better.  
Fill out an application and send it or turn in at room SL 5008. 

Dale Zaborowski

470-578-6165

dzaborow@kennesaw.edu

